
Principal’s Update 

Term 2 Week 3 

14th May, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Mother’s Day Celebrations                              

It was wonderful to see so many Mothers and Grandmothers and other Special Women in our students’ 

lives at the Mother’s Day celebrations on Friday. Thank you to the Kinder and Year 6 teachers for organising 

the Liturgy, the SRC for the Mother’s Day stall and to the teachers for cooking and serving the breakfast.  

Thank you also to the Year 6 parents for organising such a lovely High Tea. 

NAPLAN                                

NAPLAN for Years 3 and 5 is on this week and we wish all the students well. All we ask is that they try their 

best!  

Winter Uniforms                          

We ask that all students be in their full winter uniform by next Monday 20th May please. 

Also, the uniform shop is low on supplies of winter uniforms, in particular the girl’s tunics so if you have any 

that do not fit your daughter and you would like to donate them we would really appreciate it. 

Kinder 2019  

If you or someone you know has a child ready to start Kinder in 2020, enrolment packs are available in the school 

office.  If you know someone who missed the Information night and Fun morning and would like a tour of the 

school and more information, please encourage them to call the office and make a time for us to show them 

around and answer any questions they may have.  

 

 

 

Learning Together Playgroups                      

St Cecilia’s will be hosting pop up playgroups in our school hall from 9 – 10:30am on the following dates: 
 

Days Term Two Dates 

Monday  Week 4 - 20th May 

Tuesday  Week 5 - 28th May 

 Term Three Dates 

Wednesday  Week 3 - 7th August 

Thursday Week 4 - 15th August 

Friday Week 5 - 23rd August 

 
The playgroups will be run by our Kindergarten Teacher Miss Mikaela Scott and all preschool aged children 
are welcome. 
 

Cheese and Chat and Parent Group Meeting                                                                          

Firstly, I would like to apologise for failing to let you know we had postponed this meeting last week. My sincerest 

apologies to anyone who attempted to attend. The next Cheese and Chat and Parent Group Meeting is now on 

Tuesday 4th June at 6pm in the School Hall. We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 
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Annual Cup Cake Competition                                                                                                                                   

St Cecilia’s Annual Cupcake Competition will be held this term on 

THURSDAY 6TH JUNE…..THAT’S THURSDAY WEEK 6  

 

It’s time to put your thinking caps on and get creative. Don’t 

leave it to the last minute – get baking now and freeze your cakes, then just defrost and decorate 

the night before 😊 

If baking isn’t your thing, store bought donations will be gratefully accepted. They just won’t be 

eligible for the competition.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens 

PRINCIPAL 
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